
The Association strongly supports moving forward with the update of the 
McEuen Field Plan and forming a possible LID for Front Street.  Creating an 
event plaza area on the McEuen Field site would be a great addition to downtown.  
Terry shared that the weekly Wednesday Farmers Market has been a great 
addition to the downtown, and it could be enhanced with a larger footprint.  The 
Association’s current focus during these hard economic times is retention of the 
small businesses located in the downtown area.  
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